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The Cathedral Within Mar 02 2020 In this wise and inspiring book, social entrepreneur Bill
Shore shows us how to make the most of life and do something that counts. Like the cathedral
builders of an earlier time, the visionaries described in this memoir share a single desire:
to create something that endures. The extraordinary people Shore has met on his travels
represent a new movement of citizens who are tapping into the vast resources of the private
sector to improve public life. Among them are: -- Gary Mulhair, who has created unprecedented
jobs and wealth at the largest self-supporting human-service organization of its kind,
Pioneer Human Services of Seattle. -- Nancy Carstedt of the Chicago Childrenís Choir, which
provides thousands of children their first introduction to music. -- Geoffrey Canada, who has
made a safe haven for more than four thousand inner-city children in New York City, from
Hell's Kitchen to Harlem. These leaders, and many others described in these pages, have built
important new cathedrals within their communities, and by doing so they have transformed
lives, including their own.
The Endless Beach Oct 01 2022 From the New York Times bestselling author of The Bookshop on
the Corner and The Cafe by the Sea comes another enchanting, unforgettable novel of a woman
who makes a fresh start on the beautiful Scottish Island of Mure—only to discover life has
more surprises in store for her. When Flora MacKenzie traded her glum career in London for
the remote Scottish island of Mure, she never dreamed that Joel—her difficult, adorable
boss—would follow. Yet now, not only has Flora been reunited with her family and opened a
charming café by the sea, but she and Joel are taking their first faltering steps into
romance. With Joel away on business in New York, Flora is preparing for the next stage in her
life. And that would be…? Love? She’s feeling it. Security? In Joel’s arms, sure. Marriage?
Not open to discussion. In the meanwhile, Flora is finding pleasure in a magnificent sight:
whales breaking waves off the beaches of Mure. But it also signals something less joyful.
According to local superstition, it’s an omen—and a warning that Flora’s future could be as
fleeting as the sea-spray… A bracing season on the shore sets the stage for Jenny Colgan’s
delightful novel that’s as funny, heartwarming, and unpredictable as love itself.
Distant Shores May 28 2022 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • “Hannah examines whether love and
commitment are enough to sustain a marriage when two people who have put their individual
dreams on ice get a chance to defrost them . . . in fast-moving prose punctuated by snappy
asides.”—People Elizabeth and Jackson Shore married young, raised two daughters, and
weathered the storms of youth as they built a family. From a distance, their lives look
picture perfect. But after the girls leave home, Jack and Elizabeth quietly drift apart. When
Jack accepts a wonderful new job, Elizabeth puts her own needs aside to follow him across the
country. Then tragedy turns Elizabeth’s world upside down. In the aftermath, she questions

everything about her life—her choices, her marriage, even her long-forgotten dreams. In a
daring move that shocks her husband, friends, and daughters, she lets go of the woman she has
become—and reaches out for the woman she wants to be.
Summer at Little Beach Street Bakery Feb 10 2021 For fans of Elin Hilderbrand, Jojo Moyes,
and Jane Green, Summer at Little Beach Street Bakery is an irresistible novel—moving and
funny, soulful and sweet—about happiness, heartache, and hope. And recipes. A thriving
bakery. A lighthouse to call home. A handsome beekeeper. A pet puffin. These are the things
that Polly Waterford can call her own. This is the beautiful life she leads on a tiny island
off the southern coast of England. But clouds are gathering on the horizon. A stranger
threatens to ruin Polly’s business. Her beloved boyfriend seems to be leading a secret life.
And the arrival of a newcomer—a bereft widow desperately searching for a fresh start—forces
Polly to reconsider the choices she’s made, even as she tries to help her new friend through
grief. Unpredictable and unforgettable, this delightful novel will make you laugh, cry, and
long for a lighthouse of your own.
Shore Lights Apr 26 2022 Jobless and divorced, Maddy Bainbridge, along with her four-yearold daughter, returns to the Jersey Shore to live with her mother, where she is faced with
family turmoil, and an unexpected romance with Aidan O'Malley, an ex-firefighter.
An Island Christmas Nov 21 2021 Christmas on the remote Scottish island of Mure is bleak,
stark - and incredibly beautiful. It's a time for hunkering down, getting cosy in front of
whisky barrel wood fires, and enjoying a dram with the people you love - unless, of course,
you're accidentally pregnant to your ex-boss, and don't know how to tell him. In what should
be the season of peace and goodwill on earth, will Joel think Flora is a bearer of glad
tidings? Meanwhile Saif, the doctor and refugee from war-torn Syria is trying to enjoy his
first western Christmas with his sons - but without his missing wife. Can the little family
possibly find comfort and joy? Travel to the beautiful northern edge of the world and join
the welcoming community of Mure for an unforgettable Christmas.
The Bookshop on the Shore Jun 16 2021 A grand baronial house on Loch Ness, a quirky smalltown bookseller, and a single mom looking for a fresh start all come together in this witty
and warm-hearted novel by New York Times bestselling author Jenny Colgan. Desperate to escape
from London, single mother Zoe wants to build a new life for herself and her four year old
son Hari. She can barely afford the crammed studio apartment on a busy street where shouting
football fans keep them awake all night. Hari’s dad, Jaz, a charismatic but perpetually broke
DJ, is no help at all. But his sister Surinder comes to Zoe’s aid, hooking her up with a job
as far away from the urban crush as possible: a bookshop on the banks of Loch Ness. And
there’s a second job to cover housing: Zoe will be an au pair for three children at a genuine
castle in the Scottish Highlands. But while Scotland is everything Zoe dreamed of—clear
skies, brisk fresh air, blessed quiet—everything else is a bit of a mess. The Urquart family
castle is grand, but crumbling, the childrens’ single dad is a wreck, and the kids have been
kicked out of school and left to their own devices. Zoe has her work cut out for her, and is
determined to rise to the challenge, especially when she sees how happily Hari has taken to
their new home. With the help of Nina, the friendly local bookseller, Zoe begins to put down
roots in the community. Are books, fresh air, and kindness enough to heal this broken
family—and her own…?
The Broken Shore Sep 19 2021 Winner of the Ned Kelly Award for Crime Fiction (Australia) Joe
Cashin was different once. He moved easily then. He was surer and less thoughtful. But there
are consequences when you’ve come so close to dying. For Cashin, they included a posting away
from the world of Homicide to the quiet place on the coast where he grew up. Now all he has
to do is play the country cop and walk the dogs. And sometimes think about how he was before.
Then prominent local Charles Bourgoyne is beaten and left for dead. Everything seems to point
to three boys from the nearby Aboriginal community; everyone seems to want it to. But Cashin
is unconvinced. And as tragedy unfolds relentlessly into tragedy, he finds himself holding
onto something that might be better let go.
Down the Shore Aug 07 2020 A GQ Best Book of the Month • A New York Post Must-Read Book • A
Flavorwire Book of the Week • A New York Daily News Can't-Put-Down Novel “[Parish] has got
chops, and a feel for dialogue, and is a talent in the making.” —Bill Buford, The Wall Street
Journal “Read this book in a beach chair. . . . [A] worldy and propulsive debut.”—GQ An
exhilarating novel of reinvention, friendship, and ambition—from the Jersey Shore to St.
Andrews in Scotland Tom Alison has it all within his reach. He’s smart, handsome, and about
to graduate from a prestigious East Coast boarding school. After that it’s off to the Ivy
League and then a job on Wall Street, alongside the power brokers he’s been watching from a
distance as the working-class son of a single mom. And then the very life his mother worked

so hard to escape catches up with him when he gets busted selling drugs. Lucky for Tom, there
are places for boys and girls with ruined reputations. First, he returns to his roots on the
Jersey Shore, reconnecting with a hard-living crew and cementing a bond with his new friend
Clare Savage—the son of a recently disgraced financier. The two boys spend their summer
surfing and partying. When fall arrives, they head to St. Andrews University in Scotland, a
haven for Americans in need of a second chance and a favorite of the British ruling class.
Tom and Clare escape to Scotland together, but it’s Tom who discovers a world shaped by even
more powerful forces of greed and ambition than the one he left behind. Sucked into a
maelstrom of sex, drugs, and status, Tom learns what it takes to break the rules—and how we
can be broken by them. Driven by a cast of young men and women living in an age of riotous
prosperity, Down the Shore is an unflinching and unforgettable story of youth steeped in
excess. Stan Parish has crafted a gripping novel that masterfully captures the lives of
fallen financiers and the people they bring down with them—and reminds us that not even an
ocean can separate us from our family, our friends, or our past.
A Distant Shore Aug 31 2022 "Book club favorites, reader's guide"--Cover.
The Summer Seaside Kitchen May 04 2020 'A heartwarming, charming and atmospheric story that
made me long to escape to Mure. Total joy' - Sophie Kinsella A deliciously warm and funny
slice of life from Jenny Colgan, Sunday Times top ten bestselling author of Summer at the
Little Beach Street Bakery and The Little Shop of Happy-Ever-After. Flora is definitely,
absolutely sure that escaping from the quiet Scottish island where she grew up to the noise
and hustle of the big city was the right choice. What was there for her on Mure? It's a place
where everyone has known her all her life, and no one will let her forget the past. In the
city, she can be anonymous, ambitious and indulge herself in her hopeless crush on her
gorgeous boss, Joel. When a new client demands Flora's presence back on Mure, she's suddenly
swept back into life with her brothers (all strapping, loud and seemingly incapable of basic
housework) and her father. As Flora indulges her new-found love of cooking and breathes life
into the dusty little pink-fronted shop on the harbour, she's also going to have to come to
terms with past mistakes - and work out exactly where her future lies... Let Jenny Colgan
make your dreams come true!
The Shore Oct 09 2020 LONGLISTED FOR THE GUARDIAN FIRST BOOK AWARD 2015 LONGLISTED FOR THE
BAILEYS WOMEN'S PRIZE FOR FICTION 2015 The Shore. A collection of small islands sticking out
from the coast of Virginia into the Atlantic Ocean that has been home to generations of
fierce and resilient women. Sanctuary to some but nightmare to others, itâe(tm)s a place
theyâe(tm)ve inhabited, fled, and returned to for hundreds of years. From a brave girlâe(tm)s
determination to protect her younger sister as methamphetamine ravages their family, to a
lesson in summoning storm clouds to help end a drought, these women struggle against domestic
violence, savage wilderness, and the corrosive effects of poverty and addiction to secure a
sense of well-being for themselves and for those they love. Their interconnecting stories
form a deeply affecting legacy of two island families, illuminating the small miracles and
miseries of a community of outsiders, and the bonds of blood and fate that connect them all.
Dreamlike and yet impossibly real, profound and playful, The Shore is a richly unique,
breathtakingly ambitious and accomplished debut novel by a young writer of astonishing gifts.
The Taste of Ashes Oct 28 2019 An inventive, wholly original look at the complex psyche of
Eastern Europe in the wake of the revolutions of 1989 and the opening of the communist
archives. In the tradition of Timothy Garton Ash’s The File, Yale historian and prize-winning
author Marci Shore draws upon intimate understanding to illuminate the afterlife of
totalitarianism. The Taste of Ashes spans from Berlin to Moscow, moving from Vienna in
Europe’s west through Prague, Bratislava, Warsaw and Bucharest to Vilnius and Kiev in the
post-communist east. The result is a shimmering literary examination of the ghost of
communism – no longer Marx’s “specter to come” but a haunting presence of the past. Marci
Shore builds her history around people she came to know over the course of the two decades
since communism came to an end in Eastern Europe: her colleagues and friends, once-communists
and once-dissidents, the accusers and the accused, the interrogators and the interrogated,
Zionists, Bundists, Stalinists and their children and grandchildren. For them, the postcommunist moment has not closed but rather has summoned up the past: revolution in 1968,
Stalinism, the Second World War, the Holocaust. The end of communism had a dark side. As
Shore pulls the reader into her journey of discovery, reading the archival records of people
who are themselves confronting the traumas of former lives, she reveals the intertwining of
the personal and the political, of love and cruelty, of intimacy and betrayal. The result is
a lyrical, touching, and sometimes heartbreaking, portrayal of how history moves and what
history means.

Hugging the Shore Jul 06 2020 WINNER OF THE NATIONAL BOOK CRITICS CIRCLE AWARD “Writing
criticism is to writing fiction and poetry as hugging the shore is to sailing in the open
sea,” writes John Updike in his Foreword to this collection of literary considerations. But
the sailor doth protest too much: This collection begins somewhere near deep water, with a
flotilla of short fiction, humor pieces, and personal essays, and even the least of the
reviews here—those that “come about and draw even closer to the land with another nine-point
quotation”—are distinguished by a novelist’s style, insight, and accuracy, not just surface
sparkle. Indeed, as James Atlas commented, the most substantial critical articles, on
Melville, Hawthorne, and Whitman, go out as far as Updike’s fiction: They are “the sort of
ambitious scholarly reappraisal not seen in this country since the death of Edmund Wilson.”
With Hugging the Shore, Michiko Kakutani wrote, Updike established himself “as a major and
enduring critical voice; indeed, as the pre-eminent critic of his generation.”
The Opposite Shore Jun 24 2019 Devastated by her husband's betrayal of their marriage vows
with her own sister, Rose heads to Shelter Island with her teenage daughter, determined to
build a new life as an artist, growing ever more estranged from both her sister and her
husband until a storm turns her life upside down. By the author of Forgive the Moon. Reprint.
The Farthest Shore Oct 21 2021 When the prince of Enlad declares the wizards have forgotten
their spells, Ged sets out to test the ancient prophecies of Earthsea.
Glory Road Aug 26 2019 As three generations of women navigate the uncertain paths of their
hearts and futures, one summer promises to bring change—whether they’re ready for it or not.
At thirty-eight, garden shop owner Jessie McBride thinks her chances for romance are years
behind her and, after her failed marriage, she’s fine with that. She lives contentedly with
her fiery mother and her quiet, headstrong daughter. But the unexpected arrival of two men on
Glory Road make her question if she’s really happy with the status quo. Handsome, wealthy
Sumner Tate asks her to arrange flowers for his daughter’s wedding, and Jessie finds herself
drawn to his continued attention. Ben Bradley, her lingering what-could-have-been from her
high school days who’s known her better than anyone and whom she hasn’t seen in years, moves
back to the red dirt road. Jessie finds her heart being pulled in directions she never
expected. Meanwhile, Jessie’s fourteen-year-old daughter, Evan, is approaching the start of
high school and trying to navigate a new world of identity and emotions—particularly as they
relate to the cute new guy who’s moved in just down the road. At the same time, Jessie’s
mother, Gus, increasingly finds herself forgetful and faces a potentially frightening future.
For these three strong Southern women, the roots they’ve planted on Glory Road will give life
to the adventures waiting just around the curve. Praise for Glory Road: “Rich colorful
characters capturing my heart, combined with a story that kept me up till the wee hours,
Glory Road is a perfect read. Lauren Denton has done it again!” —Lisa Patton, bestselling
author of Rush and Whistlin’ Dixie in a Nor’easter Stand-alone Southern women’s fiction novel
Book length: approximately 95,000 words Includes discussion questions for book clubs
The Shore Nov 09 2020 Set over the course of one summer, this perfect beach read follows a
mother and her two daughters as they grapple with heartbreak, young love, and the weight of
family secrets. Brian and Margot Dunne live year-round in Seaside, just steps away from the
bustling boardwalk, with their daughters Liz and Evy. The Dunnes run a real estate company,
making their living by quickly turning over rental houses for tourists. But the family’s
future becomes even more precarious when Brian develops a brain tumor, transforming into a
bizarre, erratic version of himself. Amidst the chaos and new caretaking responsibilities,
Liz still seeks out summer adventure and flirting with a guy she should know better than to
pursue. Her younger sister Evy works in a candy shop, falls in love with her friend Olivia,
and secretly adopts the persona of a middle-aged mom in an online support group, where she
discovers her own mother’s most vulnerable confessions. Meanwhile, Margot faces an impossible
choice driven by grief, impulse, and the ways that small-town life in Seaside has shaped her.
Falling apart is not an option, but she can always pack up and leave the beach behind. The
Shore is a powerful, heartbreaking, and ultimately uplifting novel infused with humor about
young women finding sisterhood, friendship, and love in a time of crisis. This big-hearted
family saga examines the grit and hustle of running a small business in a tourist town, the
ways we connect with strangers when our families can’t give us everything we need, and the
comfort to be found in embracing the pleasures of youth while coping with unimaginable loss.
Kafka on the Shore Jan 24 2022 Kafka on the Shore displays one of the world’s great
storytellers at the peak of his powers. Here we meet a teenage boy, Kafka Tamura, who is on
the run, and Nakata, an aging simpleton who is drawn to Kafka for reasons that he cannot
fathom. As their paths converge, acclaimed author Haruki Murakami enfolds readers in a world
where cats talk, fish fall from the sky, and spirits slip out of their bodies to make love or

commit murder, in what is a truly remarkable journey.
A Distant Shore Jan 12 2021 Includes a Book Club Favorites reader's guide.
Dawn on a Distant Shore Feb 22 2022 Sara Donati's debut novel, Into the Wilderness, was
hailed as "epic in scope, emotionally intense...an enrapturing, grand adventure" (BookPage)
and "a captivating saga...definitely the romance of the year when it comes to transcending
genre boundaries" (Booklist). Author Diana Gabaldon called it "one of those rare stories that
let you breathe the air of another time, and leave your footprints on the snow of a wild,
strange place." Now, in her second novel, this award-winning master storyteller once again
blends fact and fiction, and re-creates her beloved characters from Into the Wilderness in an
eloquent, enthralling tale of romance and adventure. Elizabeth and Nathaniel Bonner have
settled into their life together at the edge of the New-York wilderness in the winter of 1794
when Elizabeth gives birth to healthy twins. But soon the events in Canada draw Nathaniel far
away from his new family. Word has reached them that Nathaniel's father has been arrested by
crown officials in British Canada. Nathaniel reluctantly leaves Hidden Wolf Mountain to set
out for the distant city, determined to see his father freed. Instead Nathaniel is imprisoned
and finds himself in imminent danger of being hanged as an American spy. In a desperate bid
to save her husband, Elizabeth bundles her infants and sets out on the long trek to Montreal.
Accompanied by her stepdaughter, Hannah, their wise friend Curiosity Freeman, and Runs-fromBears, a Mohawk warrior and lifelong friend of Nathaniel's, Elizabeth journeys through the
snowy wilderness and across treacherous waterways. But she soon discovers that freeing
Nathaniel will take every ounce of her courage and inventiveness. It is a struggle that
threatens her with the loss of what she loves most: her children. Torn apart, the Bonners
must embark on yet another perilous voyage...this time all the way across the ocean to the
heart of Scotland, where a wealthy earl claims kinship with Nathaniel's father, Hawkeye. In
his heart, the Mahican tribe of Hawkeye's youth is the truest kin he will ever know, just as
Nathaniel will always remain loyal to the Mohawk nation. But with this journey a whole new
world opens up to Nathaniel and Elizabeth--and a destiny they could never have imagined
awaits them.... A sweeping epic of romance and adventure, Dawn on a Distant Shore establishes
Sara Donati as one of today's most gifted storytellers. With well-drawn characters and an
evocative love story that is intricately woven into the rich history of our nation's past,
this extraordinary novel will enthrall readers like few others--and sweep them away to a
whole other time and place. A sweeping epic of romance and adventure, Dawn on a Distant Shore
establishes Sara Donati as one of today's most gifted storytellers. With well-drawn
characters and an evocative love story that is intricately woven into the history of our
nation's past, this extraordinary novel will enthrall readers like few others--and sweep them
away to a whole other time and place. -->
The Kristin Hannah Collection: Volume 1 Aug 19 2021 Available for the first time in this
stunning electronic edition, THE KRISTIN HANNAH COLLECTION: VOLUME 1 is sure to delight the
beloved, blockbuster bestselling author's legions of fans. Includes: FIREFLY LANE To the
people around them they were known as KateandTully or the Firefly Lane Girls. A single,
inseparable unit. Best friends forever. On the surface they were as opposite as two people
could be: Kate, doomed to be forever uncool, with a loving family who mortifies her at every
turn. Tully, steeped in glamour and mystery, but with a secret home life that is destroying
her. Yet they are best friends who swear they'll be there for each other, and for thirty
years that promise holds strong—until events and choices in their lives make that promise
impossible. More than a coming-of-age novel, this is the story of a generation of women who
were both blessed and cursed by choices. It's about promises and secrets and betrayals. And
ultimately, about the one person who really, truly knows you—and knows what has the power to
hurt you and heal you. FLY AWAY Kristin Hannah returns to the world of the unforgettable
characters from FIREFLY LANE and asks the question: How do you hold yourself together when
your world has fallen apart? This is the story of three women who have lost their way and
need each other—plus a miracle—to transform their lives. An emotionally complex,
heartwrenching novel about love, family, motherhood, loss, and redemption, it reminds us that
where there is life, there is hope, and where there is love, there is forgiveness. Told with
her trademark visceral storytelling and illuminating prose, Kristin Hannah reveals why she is
one of the most beloved writers of our day. TRUE COLORS The Grey sisters had only each other
when their mother died years ago. Their stern, unyielding father gave them almost no
attention. Winona, the oldest, needs her father's approval most of all. An overweight
dreamer, she never felt at home on the sprawling horse ranch that had been in her family for
three generations. Aurora, the middle, is the peacemaker. Vivi Ann, the youngest, is the
undisputed star of the family. Everything comes easily to Vivi Ann, her father's love most of

all. But when Vivi Ann makes a fateful decision to follow her heart, rather than take the
route of a dutiful daughter, events are set in motion that will test the love and loyalties
of the Grey sisters. They will be pitted against each other in ways none could have imagined.
Secrets will be revealed, and a terrible, shocking crime will shatter both the family and
their beloved town. With breathtaking pace and penetrating insight, Kristin Hannah's has
written a novel that's about sisters, vengeance, jealousy, betrayal—and ultimately, what it
truly means to be a family.
The Glass Shore Apr 02 2020 The Glass Shore, compiled by award-winning editor, broadcaster
and critic Sinéad Gleeson, provides an intimate and illuminating insight into a previously
underappreciated literary canon. Twenty-five female luminaries from the north of Ireland
capture experiences that are both vivid and varied, despite their shared geographical
heritage.
An Island Wedding Mar 14 2021 "Entrancing...a great escape for any reader."--USA Today (four
stars) New York Times bestselling author Jenny Colgan brings us a delightful summer novel
that will sweep you away to the remote Scottish island of Mure, where two very different
weddings are about to take place… On the little Scottish island of Mure—halfway between
Scotland and Norway—Flora MacKenzie and her fiancé Joel are planning the smallest of
“sweetheart weddings,” a high summer celebration surrounded only by those very dearest to
them. Not everyone on the island is happy about being excluded, though. The temperature rises
even further when beautiful Olivia MacDonald—who left Mure ten years ago for bigger and
brighter things—returns with a wedding planner in tow. Her fiancé has oodles of family money,
and Olivia is determined to throw the biggest, most extravagant, most Instagrammable wedding
possible. And she wants to do it at Flora’s hotel, the same weekend as Flora’s carefully
planned micro-wedding. As the summer solstice approaches, can Flora handle everyone else’s
Happy Every Afters—and still get her own?
Christmas at the Island Hotel Sep 07 2020 Another heartfelt and delightful Christmas tale
from the beloved New York Times bestselling author of The Bookshop on the Corner and
Christmas on the Island. New York Times bestselling author Jenny Colgan returns to the
setting of Christmas on the Island and Endless Beach for a heartwarming new novel celebrating
the season, and Scotland. On the tiny, beautiful, and remote island of Mure, halfway between
Scotland and Norway, a new hotel opening is a big event. New mother Flora MacKenzie and her
brother Fintan are working themselves half to death to get it ready in time for Christmas.
The new hotel’s impressive kitchens throw together two unlikely new friends: Isla Gregor is
the hardworking young girl who has been a waitress in the island's cafe, dreaming of a
bigger, better life now that she’s at a proper fancy hotel. Konstantin Pederson is working
his way up in the hotel's kitchens too…but he is also, secretly, the only son of the Duke of
Utsire. Konstantin has been sent to learn what it is to work hard for a living, before
receiving his inheritance. Although he’s initially resentful, the place grows on him; he has
never met anyone quite like Isla and her fellow Murians before. As the island’s residents and
special VIP guests gather for the hotel’s grand opening gala, Christmas is in the air. But so
are more than a few small-town secrets…
A Month at the Shore Sep 27 2019 He was her childhood knight in shining armor ... but she
wasn't a fairytale princess. Kendall Barclay III was a skinny, nerdy kid when he singlehandedly took on a gang of bullies assaulting Laura Shore, a thirteen-year-old girl from the
town's most notorious family. The childhood trauma became one more reason for Laura to flee
the small Cape Cod town for the opposite coast and make a name for herself there. But now her
tyrannical father is dead, her murderous uncle as well, and her beloved sister Corinne wants
Laura and their black-sheep brother to come home and restore Shore Gardens, the family
nursery fallen to rack and ruin, back to its former charm. Reluctantly, they promise Corinne
one month. One month, for Laura to face down past memories which are anything but fond and to
come to terms with the wild range of feelings she has for the man who is no longer either
skinny or nerdy. It's a daunting assignment -- made more so when a shocking discovery is made
on the nursery grounds. Have knights in shining armor gone out of fashion? Laura will soon
find out. Editorial Reviews "A MONTH AT THE SHORE is a most enjoyable contemporary romance.
The book illuminates the power of childhood experiences in shaping lives. Rooted as it is in
their past, the attraction that sparks to life between Laura and Ken makes eminent sense ...
Ken is the perfect hero, clearly a gem. Stockenberg has created an interesting cast of
characters, provides a most satisfactory romance, and integrates the suspense element
seamlessly into her story. This is a perfect book for a summer day -- or any other day, for
that matter." --The Romance Reader "The writing and emotional pull [is] finely drawn out ....
The plot has just the right amount of intrigue, suspense, and a wonderfully sensual romance

as the inspired hero does his best to become [the heroine's] knight in shining armor. The
villain is a surprise twist to the mystery of the murder. Set in a wonderful local ... you
will truly enjoy A MONTH AT THE SHORE." --Contemporary Romance Writers Reviews "An addictive
novel that draws the reader in from the very first page. The characters are extremely
sympathetic and believable .... An all-around excellent read, A MONTH AT THE SHORE is
enthralling. To be placed on your must-read pile immediately. Don't miss out on this
captivating story of love, family, and trust." --Romance Reviews Today "Antoinette
Stockenberg has a reputation for creating stories of small-town romance tinged with suspense,
and this is the case with this superb book as well. A rich tapestry of complex emotions, the
story is guaranteed to hold the reader immersed and interested. Fulfilling. --The Road to
Romance "A very intriguing book that does a wonderful job of capturing the very essence of
small town life -- the good and the bad. An intriguing mystery and a beautiful romance makes
this a perfect book to curl up with." --Romance Junkies "This is a must read. It will keep
you guessing throughout and you will be shocked to find out just who is the murderer. Don't
pass this one up!" --About Romance Fiction "A savvy, sexy novel with twists and turns. The
dialogue is natural and witty, and the characters jump off the page. If you like a good
mystery, with murder, revenge, and tantalizing sexual play, you'll enjoy this book." --The
Best Reviews "Dark secrets never seem to remain buried, and that's certainly the case in this
complex tale. As always, talented Antoinette Stockenberg delivers interesting characters
whose lives are never simple." --RT Reviews
A Shore Thing Jun 04 2020 Two cousins--carefree party girl Gia Spumanti and quiet athlete
Bella Rizzoli--spend an adventurous summer in Seaside Heights, New Jersey.
Sink or Swim May 16 2021 "Albert makes a deeper and more sensitive investigation into what
love is than most romances." —New York Times Book Review on Conventionally Yours Winning and
losing are subject to sexy interpretation… Navy chief Calder Euler loves to win big. His
latest score? A remote mountain cabin. Checking it out is supposed to be a quick trip, but
Calder’s luck abruptly turns when a freak injury and a freakier snowstorm leave him stranded.
Oh, and the cabin isn’t empty. A silver fox caring for two young girls claims that the
property is his, but Calder’s paperwork says otherwise. Felix Sigurd is on a losing streak,
and his ex-husband risking the cabin in a reckless bet is only the latest in a series of
misfortunes. He’ll tolerate the handsome stranger for a couple nights--even care for his
injuries—but that’s it. Calder doesn’t know a damn thing about kids, but making pancakes for
Felix’s girls is a surprising delight. Trapped in the cabin, the four of them slip easily
into the rhythms of a family. But when the ice melts, they’ll have to decide if a future
together is in the cards. Carina Adores is home to romantic love stories where LGBTQ+
characters find their happily-ever-afters. Shore Leave Book 1: Sailor Proof Book 2: Sink or
Swim Also by Annabeth Albert: Out of Uniform Book 1: Off Base Book 2: At Attention Book 3: On
Point Book 4: Wheels Up Book 5: Squared Away Book 6: Tight Quarters Book 7: Rough Terrain
Beach Read Jul 30 2022 THE INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER FROM THE #1 NEW YORK TIMES
BESTSELLING AUTHOR OF PEOPLE WE MEET ON VACATION! "Original, sparkling bright, and layered
with feeling."--Sally Thorne, author of The Hating Game A romance writer who no longer
believes in love and a literary writer stuck in a rut engage in a summer-long challenge that
may just upend everything they believe about happily ever afters. Augustus Everett is an
acclaimed author of literary fiction. January Andrews writes bestselling romance. When she
pens a happily ever after, he kills off his entire cast. They're polar opposites. In fact,
the only thing they have in common is that for the next three months, they're living in
neighboring beach houses, broke, and bogged down with writer's block. Until, one hazy
evening, one thing leads to another and they strike a deal designed to force them out of
their creative ruts: Augustus will spend the summer writing something happy, and January will
pen the next Great American Novel. She'll take him on field trips worthy of any rom-com
montage, and he'll take her to interview surviving members of a backwoods death cult
(obviously). Everyone will finish a book and no one will fall in love. Really.
The Shore House Dec 11 2020 ‘I loved this book so much.’ ⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐ ‘I devoured this book in just
one sitting.’ ⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐ ‘Truly heart-warming.’ ⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐ ‘The perfect summer book!’ ⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐ When Kaye
Bennett, matriarch of the Bennett family, summons her adult children to the shore house, she
anticipates a vacation full of nostalgia. It’s a chance to relive the carefree joy of summers
past: burned hot dogs and drippy popsicles, sunburns and mosquito bites, the crash of the
ocean waves and the sounds of crickets at night... But when Kaye’s son and daughter arrive,
late and uncooperative, it becomes clear the family desperately need to reconnect. When Kaye
Bennett, matriarch of the Bennett family, summons her adult children to the shore house, she
anticipates a vacation full of nostalgia. It’s a chance to relive the carefree joy of summers

past: basking in the hot sun, cooling off in the surf and enjoying long evenings watching
fireflies on the deck. But when Kaye’s son and daughter arrive, late and uncooperative, it
becomes clear the family desperately need to reconnect. Kaye and her daughter Stacy have been
quietly at odds for years and resentment has grown around words unsaid. Faced with spending
the summer months in such close quarters, Kaye is determined to remind Stacy of happier times
and why she once loved their beautiful beachside home. But both Kaye and Stacy are holding
something back. And only when a heart-stopping moment on the beach puts what Stacy most loves
at risk are the two women finally able to set free the secrets in their shared past. Will
opening up to each other about what’s in their hearts allow the Bennett family to finally
heal? A story of love, forgiveness and the power of family bonds, The Shore House is a
heartfelt summer read, perfect for fans of Elin Hilderbrand, Pamela Kelley and Nancy Thayer.
What readers are saying about The Shore House: ‘Beautiful. This is a story of hope and faith.
Reading this story made me feel good and the ending left me smiling! I can't wait to read
more of these wonderful, entertaining and heart tugging tales! Loved it!’ Goodreads reviewer,
5 stars ‘I loved this book so much. It was so emotional and heart-warming at the same time.
Shows how things can be forgiven even after decades.’ Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars ‘Heidi
isn’t simply a writer, she’s an artist… Her descriptions resonate with all your senses... you
smell the ocean breeze, taste the summer corn, hear the slap of the screen door. Heidi
creates people you care about. The Shore House kept me turning the pages from Memorial Day
through to Labor Day. Do yourself a favor and spend a summer in Dewberry Beach.’ NetGalley
reviewer, 5 stars ‘The Shore House is a wonderfully satisfying summer read. With the quaint
backdrop of the shore community of Dewberry Beach, combined with the dynamics of family
interaction, Heidi Hostetter has woven a delightful and descriptive tale.’ NetGalley
reviewer, 5 stars ‘I loved the characters and the story. The story unfolds with ease and a
few surprises thrown in. I can't wait to read more by this author.’ Goodreads reviewer, 5
stars ‘This is a gorgeous summer read… I devoured this book in just one sitting and this book
has completely lifted my spirits. I adored this book and although this is my first read by
this author, it definitely will not be the last.’ Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars ‘I cannot say
enough good things about this book. I wanted to be a guest at their shore house, I wanted to
be invited to one of Kay’s summer parties. Each character draws you in to their world.’
Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars ‘Wonderful book! I could not put the book down. Love the story of
family and finding that way back to one another.’ NetGalley reviewer, 5 stars ‘Loved this
one. Really pulled you in and made you feel like you were going through what the character
was. Such a heart-warming book.’ Goodreads reviewer, 5 stars ‘The Shore House was a delight
to read. It felt like an escape... A story of forgiveness and finding yourself. It is the
perfect summer read.’ Goodreads reviewer
A Week at the Shore Apr 14 2021 “A first-rate storyteller who creates believable,
sympathetic characters who seem as familiar as your neighbors,” (The Boston Globe), Barbara
Delinsky presents a captivating new novel about a woman whose unexpected reunion with her
estranged family forces her to confront a devastating past in A Week at the Shore. One phone
call is all it takes to lure Mallory Aldiss back to her family’s Rhode Island beach home.
It's been twenty years since she's been gone—running from the scandal that destroyed her
parents' marriage, drove her and her two sisters apart, and crushed her relationship with the
love of her life, Jack Sabathian. Twenty years during which she lived in New York, building
her career as a photographer and raising her now teenage daughter Joy. But that phone call
makes it clear that something has brought the past forward again—something involving
Mallory’s father. Compelled by concern for her family and by Joy’s wish to visit her mother’s
childhood home, Mallory returns to Bay Bluff, where conflicting loyalties will be faced and
painful truths revealed. In just seven watershed days at the Rhode Island shore, she will
test the bonds of friendship and family—and discover the role that love plays in defining
their lives.
Close to Shore Dec 31 2019 Combining rich historical detail and a harrowing, pulse-pounding
narrative, Close to Shore brilliantly re-creates the summer of 1916, when a rogue Great White
shark attacked swimmers along the New Jersey shore, triggering mass hysteria and launching
the most extensive shark hunt in history. In July 1916 a lone Great White left its usual deepocean habitat and headed in the direction of the New Jersey shoreline. There, near the towns
of Beach Haven and Spring Lake--and, incredibly, a farming community eleven miles inland--the
most ferocious and unpredictable of predators began a deadly rampage: the first shark attacks
on swimmers in U.S. history. Capuzzo interweaves a vivid portrait of the era and meticulously
drawn characters with chilling accounts of the shark's five attacks and the frenzied hunt
that ensued. From the unnerving inevitability of the first attack on the esteemed son of a

prosperous Philadelphia physician to the spine-tingling moment when a farm boy swimming in
Matawan Creek feels the sandpaper-like skin of the passing shark, Close to Shore is an
undeniably gripping saga. Heightening the drama are stories of the resulting panic in the
citizenry, press and politicians, and of colorful personalities such as Herman Oelrichs, a
flamboyant millionaire who made a bet that a shark was no match for a man (and set out to
prove it); Museum of Natural History ichthyologist John Treadwell Nichols, faced with the
challenge of stopping a mythic sea creature about which little was known; and, most
memorable, the rogue Great White itself moving through a world that couldn't conceive of
either its destructive power or its moral right to destroy. Scrupulously researched and
superbly written, Close to Shore brings to life a breathtaking, pivotal moment in American
history. Masterfully written and suffused with fascinating period detail and insights into
the science and behavior of sharks, Close to Shore recounts a breathtaking, pivotal moment in
American history with startling immediacy.
The Girls on the Shore Jul 18 2021 A USA Today Bestseller! Ann Cleeves—New York Times
bestselling and award-winning author of the Vera and Shetland series, both of which are hit
TV shows—returns with a darkly delicious short story, "The Girls on the Shore", featuring DI
Matthew Venn from the Two Rivers series. It was winter. Cold and clear, a different sort of
day for this coast where the westerly winds usually blew rain and cloud. Detective Inspector
Matthew Venn is standing by his kitchen window when he first spots them. Two young girls,
facing away from him, seemingly staring towards something in the distance. They are holding
hands, and they are alone. Though not a natural with children, Matthew knows he must find out
why the girls are here, on a school day, unsupervised. And so he meets Olivia and Imogen, a
pair of sisters whose secrets Matthew must uncover if he hopes to get them home.
The Cafe by the Sea Nov 02 2022 The beloved author of The Bookshop on the Corner returns
with a sparkling, sunny, soulful new novel perfect for fans of Elin Hilderbrand. Years ago,
Flora fled the quiet Scottish island where she grew up -- and she hasn't looked back. What
would she have done on Mure? It's a place where everyone has known her all her life, where no
one will let her forget the past. In bright, bustling London, she can be anonymous,
ambitious... and hopelessly in love with her boss. But when fate brings Flora back to the
island, she's suddenly swept once more into life with her brothers -- all strapping, loud,
and seemingly incapable of basic housework -- and her father. Yet even amid the chaos of
their reunion, Flora discovers a passion for cooking -- and find herself restoring dusty
little pink-fronted shop on the harbour: a café by the sea. But with the seasons changing,
Flora must come to terms with past mistakes -- and work out exactly where her future lies...
Funny and heartfelt, The Café by the Sea is a delightful summertime novel that puts a modern
twist on the classic Seven Brides for Seven Brothers story.
dem Nov 29 2019 A searing, provocative satire by one of the most important African-American
novelists of the twentieth century that lays bare the abiding racism and the legacy of
slavery on the psyche of white America. Mitchell Pierce is a well-off New York ad executive
whose marriage is falling apart. He no longer feels any passion for his pregnant wife, Tam,
and his toddler son, Jake, has become a disappointment. He feels trapped in an unrewarding
and loveless life and though domestic violence is not in Mitchell's character, it is never
very far away. Mitchell withdraws to a fantasy world where he can act out his unfulfilled
sexual desires. Mitchell's life will irrevocably change one day, though, when a young man
appears at his apartment door to pick up the family's black maid, Opal, for a date. Cooley it
turns out is not a stranger to the household. The twins that Tam is carrying are a result of
superfecundation--the fertilization of two separate ova by two different males. So when one
child is born black and the other white, Mitchell goes on a quest to find Cooley and make him
take his baby. In the tradition of Brer Rabbit trickster tales, dem enacts a modern-day fable
of the turning the tables on the white oppressor and inverting the history of miscegenation
and subjugation of African Americans.
Dreams of Distant Shores Mar 26 2022 Featuring three brand-new stories and an original
introduction by Peter S. Beagle, author of The Last Unicorn. Bestselling author Patricia A.
McKillip (The Riddle-Master of Hed) is one of the most lyrical writers gracing the fantasy
genre. With the debut of her newest work, Dreams of Distant Shores is a true ode to her many
talents. Within these pages you will find a youthful artist possessed by both his painting
and his muse and seductive travelers from the sea enrapturing distant lovers. The statue of a
mermaid comes suddenly to life, and two friends are transfixed by a haunted estate. Fans of
McKillip’s ethereal fiction will find much to delight them; those lucky enough to be
discovering her work will find much to enchant them.
Dark Shores Dec 23 2021 High seas adventure, blackmail, and meddling gods meet in Dark

Shores, a thrilling first novel in a fast-paced new YA fantasy series by USA Today
bestselling author Danielle L. Jensen. In a world divided by meddlesome gods and treacherous
oceans, only the Maarin possess the knowledge to cross the Endless Seas. But they have one
mandate: East must never meet West. A SAILOR WITH A WILL OF IRON Teriana is the second mate
of the Quincense and heir to the Maarin Triumvirate. Her people are born of the seas and the
keepers of its secrets, but when her closest friend is forced into an unwanted betrothal,
Teriana breaks her people’s mandate so her friend might escape—a choice with devastating
consequences. A SOLDIER WITH A SECRET Marcus is the commander of the Thirty-Seventh, the
notorious legion that has led the Celendor Empire to conquer the entire East. The legion is
his family, but even they don’t know the truth he’s been hiding since childhood. It’s a
secret he’ll do anything to protect, no matter how much it costs him – and the world. A
DANGEROUS QUEST When an Empire senator discovers the existence of the Dark Shores, he
captures Teriana’s crew and threatens to reveal Marcus’s secret unless they sail in pursuit
of conquest, forcing the two into an unlikely—and unwilling—alliance. They unite for the sake
of their families, but both must decide how far they are willing to go, and how much they are
willing to sacrifice. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital
Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Distant Shores Jun 28 2022 In the Spinout series of science fiction stories for 8 to 13 year
olds. Presents three short stories with supernatural themes, telling of a mermaid who makes
contact with humans against her better judgement, a magical pair of wings and a builder who
can create a town through words.
Love at the Shore Jul 26 2019 She came to the beach to write… But she’s getting distracted
by the surfer next door. Jenna, a single mom and successful author, has five weeks to deliver
her next young adult novel to the publisher. This year’s summer getaway with her kids will be
a working vacation. The only problem? Lucas, the devil-may-care surfer in the beach rental
next to hers. He cranks up his music at night, hosts loud volleyball matches, and allows his
dog to run around at will. Jenna often blames him for her writer’s block. But before long,
she begins to see a new side of her neighbor at the shore. Maybe opposites do attract…but
will that attraction fade like a sunset once summer is gone? This funny, emotional romance
includes a free Hallmark original recipe for Shrimp Scampi.
The Sing of the Shore Jan 30 2020 An uncanny, startlingly beautiful story collection steeped
in the Cornish landscape, from the award-winning author of Diving Belles and Other Stories
and Weathering.
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